Notice of Declaratory Statement
DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION

Board of Accountancy

The Board of Accountancy hereby gives notice: that the petition for declaratory statement filed by Rene Velazquez on December 11, 2020, has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition was published in Vol. 46 No. 247 of the December 22, 2020, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.
Please refer all comments to:  Roger Scarborough, Division Director, Board of Accountancy, 240 NW 76th Dr., Suite A, Gainesville, Florida 32607, by telephoning (352)333-2505 or by email Roger.Scarborough@myfloridalicense.com.
